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The Valley Chapter continues to focus on bringing in new members and working 
with the other area music organizations to broaden our community presence.   
 
We held the following chapter events in the past academic year: 
 

1. Fall Festival  
2. Theory and Sight-Reading Tests  
3. Bach Piano Competition  

 
 
We are planning to hold a Duet Competition to be held on the Shenandoah 
University campus sometime this coming fall. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lee Ann Dransfield 
President, Shenandoah Valley Chapter 
Virginia Music Teachers’ Association 


